
From: Morris and Ward <morris.ward@verizon.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 4:41 PM 

To: Beall, Robert 

Subject: RE: PRM-73-17 

 

Dear Mr. Beall: 

I am of the opinion that the swarm of defensive software made, for example, by McAfee, and by 
Symantec, is for the purpose of protecting PLC memories from hacker corruption.  About one year ago, a 
manufacturer of firewalls told me that if my technology was installed, his company would be put out of 
business. 

Sincerely, 

Alan Morris 

 

 

From: Beall, Robert [mailto:Robert.Beall@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 1:53 PM 
To: 'Morris and Ward' 
Subject: RE: PRM-73-17 
 

Dear Mr. Morris: Thank you for the response.  I will contact you if we need additional 
information. 

Robert (Bob) Beall 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission / NRR / Rulemaking Branch 
|  E-mail: Robert.Beall@NRC.gov |  Office: (301) 415-3874 |  Fax: (301) 415-5947| 
 


